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We are three months into the 

school year and have just 

wrapped up our Family 

Involvement Nights for the 

first half of the school year. 

Students and their families 

have attended Catch the 

Reading Bug Night and Pirate 

Night and we saw great 

attendance. These nights 

bring lots of opportunities for 

fun learning for our families 

and provide parents with tools 

and resources to continue 

reading and learning when 

they go home. We are so 

grateful to our volunteers who 

have showed up each month, 

always willing to step up and 

help out with every task and 

make sure the evenings run 

smoothly.  Another huge 

thank you goes to food 

services at each school.  Not 

only do they provide a great 

tasting meal, but the food 

always seems to match the 

theme of the evening. We are 

looking forward to the rest of 

the year as we begin planning 

Family Involvement Nights 

that will take place in 2017. 

Be sure to follow us on social 

media to stay in the loop and 

see fun pictures from both in-

school mentoring and family 

nights.  

Ahoy mateys! We hope your 

Thanksgiving holiday was relaxing 

and enjoyable. We are thankful this 

month and every month for the 

mentors and volunteers who make 

Energizing Education so great for 

Bennett students and families. From 

family nights to in-school mentoring, 

it truly is a collaborative effort to 

have such a fun and successful 

program in the school.  

 

This month we brushed up on our 

pirate language to help us get ready 

for our pirate themed family night. 

Families at Bennett Elementary were 

invited to a fun night of speaking like 

pirates, digging for gold, making 

hook hands and pirate hats, and of 

course, walking the plank. Each 

month we try to 

make reading as 

fun as possible 

by using 

ordinary tools 

and materials 

and 

transforming 

them into a creative way to learn and 

read. This month we turned colored 

rocks and gems that were buried in 

sand into “gold” with sight words on 

them, as well as creating a sea full of 

sharks you had to cross by walking the 

plank. Reading and writing were 

incorporated into the night by students 

coming up with their own unique pirate 

names and decoding pirate phrases by 

matching each pirate symbol to a 

corresponding letter in the alphabet. It 

was a fun night filled with pirate 

activities for all!  

 

Students and 

mentors continue 

to keep the 

Literacy Lounge 

busy each week. 

Students have 

read countless 

books, practiced 

hundreds of sight words, and made 

great friends with their mentors. We’re 

looking forward to seeing the growth 

they continue to make the rest of the 

year!  

Yo-ho-ho, to Pirate Night We Go! 

Lois’  

Corner! 

 

 
Name:  Alexandra Baker 

Business:  CP Federal Credit Union 
Why did you decide to become a volunteer?  I heard about 
the program about a year before I became involved.  I learned 
to love reading as a kid because I read above my age level.  I 
joined the program for the opportunity to help a student love 

reading and see that they, too, can excel at it. 
What do you like about mentoring with your student?  I 

love seeing the smile on Nevaeh's face when she get a word 
right.  She loves to draw pictures that go along with her 

sentences and sometimes she lets me draw with her, too. 
Favorite childhood book: Go Dogs, Go! 

Favorite book now:  The Bible 

MENTOR SPOTLIGHT 

http://bennett.jpsk12.org/


The holiday break is fast approaching and 

JDL has your fun planned! Kicking off 

Decemberôs programming is a ñBad Kitty 

Christmasò on Saturday, December 10th 

(RSVP required). We will be celebrating 

the Bad Kitty books, making cupcakes, 

playing games, and making your very 

own Bad Kitty. Join us Thursday, 

December 29th at the Carnegie Library 

for ñWho, stole Christmas?ò, a Dr. Seuss themed family holiday mystery 

(RSVP required). On Tuesdayôs ï Dec 27 and Jan. 3 ï join us for free movies 

and popcorn. To register or for more information, please call 517-788-4087 

(ext. 1331).  To see what our other branches are doing over the holiday break 

just check out our website @ www.myjdl.com. We hope to see you!  

Contact Charlie at energizingeducation@uwjackson.org to sign up  

December Mentor Training Calendar                                                                                   
Date Time Type Location 

December 8 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room C 

December 13 9:00-11:00 am EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room D 

December 20 1:00-3:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office, 211 Ganson St. 

Literacy Tip of the Month 

Take a Picture Walk 

Introduce new books by taking 
a "picture walk." Allow your 

child to hold the book and turn 
the pages while commenting on 
each page. This will help your 
child use the picture clues in 

most early readers and picture 
books to tell the story before 

reading. 

 

Find out more! 
http://energizingeducationjackson.org 

or 
Energizing Education on Facebook 

 
For volunteer information:  

Contact Charlie Miller 
energizingeducation@uwjackson.org 

 
To Donate: 

Contact Lois Dunning at  
ldunning@uwjackson.org 

This could be YOU! Visit 

energizingeducationjackson.org to find our how 

you can sign up to be a mentor at Bennett! 

Follow us on Facebook to 
see more pictures from 

Pirate Night!  

http://energizingeducationjackson.org
https://www.facebook.com/pg/Energizing-Education-Bennett-Elementary-School-1589702901256702/photos/?tab=album&album_id=1990367834523538

